
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

7th June, 2024 

 
Re: Annual Water Fight   
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are very excited to be holding our annual water fight on the afternoon 
of Friday 21st June.  
 
We will be providing water balloons for all classes at no extra cost for 
families, but the children will require the following for the afternoon: 
 
-A towel and change of clothes (Spare PE kit/shorts is ideal).  
 
-A water gun/pistol.  
 
-A carrier bag to put wet clothes in.  
 
If children do not bring in a towel, or dry clothes to change into after the 

water fight, they will not be able to take part. 
 
We are looking forward to it and let the competition of house groups begin! 
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mr Merriman 
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